
You are invited to a pot-luck 

fall wind-up.   

Please RSVP Leanna at 

GHHOA.exec@gmail.com 

Hope you can come. 

Granite Hills Fall Wind-up 

Saturday  

September 9th 

4:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

92 Fred Jeschke   

Drive 

Granite Hills Estates 

Homeowners 

Association Inc. 

mailto:GHHOA.exec@gmail.com

